
Upcoming Dates
January 24th: Family Game Night

January 26th: Open House
January 26th-31st: Catholic Schools Week

February 17th: No School
February 18th-21st: Book Fair

February 24th: 2nd Trimester ends

Help Needed!
Over the last few years bread baking has

become a much loved Kindergarten
tradition. We are in need of some

replacement supplies. Before we go buy
new and complete sets, we wanted to see
if anyone has any of the following items

they were planning to get rid of:
½ Teaspoon, ¼ Teaspoon, 1 Tablespoon

measuring spoons
1 cup measuring cups

4 cup or higher Pyrex style round
dishes (no lids needed)

 We greatly appreciate anything you may
be willing to donate!

Around the School
Congratulations to 8th grader Zachary
Loveless for having one of the Top 10
scores on the High School Placement test
at Newport Catholic.  We are so very proud
of him!

Book Fair
Mark you calendars!  Scholastic Book Fair

will be here February 18th-21st.  The
students will have a preview day on

Tuesday the 18th to make wish lists.  We
will have one day for them to shop during

school and an after school shop.  There will
be more details as we get closer.

Family Game Night
Come enjoy Classic board games, yard
games, and fellowship with snacks. We

look forward to seeing you there!

MAP Tests
MAP testing is finishing up this week.  

Next week, we will do make-up tests for
those students who were absent or have

not completed their tests.

 Indoor Recess Supplies
With  the cold weather comes inside

recess.  If you have any gently used (and
no longer needed) legos, games, or like

items, please let Ms. Rice know.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

January 21st-24th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


